
 
 

 
 

September 17, 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health. I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change which may 
affect your health care. After much thought and consideration, I have decided to relocate my practice to 
see patients exclusively at ARC Four Points and ARC Anderson Mill.   

• Tuesday, October 8, 2024, I begin seeing patients exclusively at ARC Anderson Mill 
and ARC Four Points. 

• Friday, October 4, 2024, is my last day seeing patients at ARC Medical Plaza Specialty. 

I will be happy to continue your care at either of my Austin Regional Clinic (ARC) locations and if it is 
more convenient, you can continue to get your allergy shots at ARC Medical Plaza Specialty. 

It is very important to me that your health care is not interrupted by this transition and that you maintain continuous 
care. Our electronic medical record system ensures that both my notes and your medical records are accessible from any 
Austin Regional Clinic (ARC) location. 

For your convenience, you can schedule your next appointment with me by calling ARC Anderson Mill at 512-250-5571 or 
ARC Four Points at 737-247-7200 and pressing “1” to speak with a scheduler, Mon - Fri, 8:00am - 5:00pm. 

If you prefer to continue your care at ARC Medical Plaza Specialty, I am confident that my allergy and asthma colleagues, 
Dr. Kelly H. Simpson or Dr. Ramya Balijepally (starting 10/10/2024), would be happy to welcome you into their practice. 

For additional help, please call 512-ARC-INFO (512-272-4636) and press “6” or visit ARCallergy.com to learn more about 
our allergy and asthma department. 

I am truly grateful to you for entrusting me with your health. 

Sincerely, 

Hetu Y. Parekh, MD | Allergy and Asthma Department 
 


